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June 22, 2020 
 
 
Dear Flemington-Raritan Regional School District Parents,  
 
As the school year comes to an end, the Flemington-Raritan Regional School District will partner with local                                 
organizations to distribute meals to families instead of distributing meals from school grounds to families. We have                                 
partnered our families with the Salvation Army and the Flemington Area Food Pantry so that their needs for meals                                     
can be met throughout the summer.  
 
Through the United States Department of Agriculture (USDA), families can go through a Summer Food Service                               
Program to determine the closest feeding site to where they live. Parents can click on this link:                                 
https://www.fns.usda.gov/meals4kids​, enter their home address and search the database to find where the nearest                           
site is for them to receive free meals. Please view ​this flyer​, posted on our school district’s website, for more                                       
information.  
 
The Salvation Army, located at 40 East Main Street, Flemington, can provide meals to families from July 7 through                                     
August 27. Their phone number is (908) 237-9008. They are open on Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Thursdays. More                                 
information is available here: ​https://newjersey.salvationarmy.org/NewJersey/flemington​.  
 
The Flemington Area Food Pantry, located at 154 Route 31, Flemington, can also assist families in need of meals                                     
during the summer. Their phone number is (908) 788-5568. They are open Monday through Thursday, 9-11:30 a.m.,                                 
select Wednesday evenings from 5:30-8 p.m. and select Saturdays from 9:30-11:30 a.m. More details are available on                                 
their website at ​http://flemingtonfoodpantry.org/​.  

As always, I wish you and your family the very best. Please be well. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Kari McGann 
Superintendent of Schools 
Flemington-Raritan Regional School District 
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